
Armed with an acoustic guitar and a gold-sparkled baseball cap that served as a
collection bucket, Piper positioned herself at the end of the driveway leading to her
Elkton-area home and kicked off a busker-fashion fundraiser to generate money to
purchase toys for young patients at Nemours. In just a few weeks, Piper’s charity
campaign has raised nearly $15,000 for the children in Child Life at Nemours.
 
Piper is pictured left relaxing on a bed at Nemours during one of her many
treatments for "chronic issues with her left foot." To the right, Piper is pictured with
her guitar and her mother and father, Stacey and Jason, and her brother, Luke. 
 
Learn More

PIPER'S HAT FULL OF LOVE

GENEROSITY BULLETIN

Recently, our associates came together to
kneel in solidarity with those fighting
against racial injustice. In the moment of
reflection, we confirmed our promise to
children everywhere to do whatever is
within our power to give them a bright,
safe, and healthy future.
 
Learn More

KNEEL IN
SOLIDARITY

VIRTUAL
RADIOTHON

WE ARE HERE
FOR YOU

Through all this change, one thing remains true:
Nemours is here for your family. COVID-19
has put a lot of things on hold, but our ability to
offer kids medical care in a safe environment
isn’t one of them. While things may feel a little
different at our locations, the care and attention
your child receives will be the same. 
 
Learn More

Jessica and Delaney are pictured above
sharing their story at the 2019 Help Our
Kids Radiothon hosted by Forever Media.
This year, the girls are back as our patient
ambassadors for the virtual event on Oct.
7-8. Stay tuned for more information
coming soon. In the meantime, check out
other opportunities to support Nemours. 
 
Learn More

W e  A r e  H e r e  F o r  Y o u

J u n e  2 0 2 0

https://www.cecildaily.com/emergency_notice/local-hero-elkton-area-7-year-old-raises-thousands-for-childrens-hospital-patients/article_d4fd9765-04fc-53e5-808e-663096b6a831.html?utm_source=ConstantContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=DV+Fund+June+Newsletter
https://www.linkedin.com/posts/nemours_on-friday-june-5-associates-throughout-activity-6676566378440404992-RHwC?utm_source=ConstantContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=DV+Fund+June+Newsletter
https://www.nemours.org/about/coronavirus.html?utm_source=ConstantContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=DV+Fund+June+Newsletter
https://secure.qgiv.com/event/931999/page/communityfrcal?utm_source=ConstantContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=DV+Fund+June+Newsletter


RECENT GENEROSITY
BRINGS BIG IMPACT
Thank you to everyone who generously donated protective
equipment and cleaning supplies, much-needed food, and most
especially, time and care. We appreciate all those that answered the
call and have stayed by our side when we needed it the most.
 
We are so grateful for recent donors, like Bailey Blue Clothing,
Christy Dawn, Posh Peacock Designs (pictured above), and Sant M
who are helping to keep our associates safe by donating essential
Personal Protective Equipment.  

Pictured above is Crooked Hammock preparing meal donations for
Nemours as part of their beINVOLVED initiative. We are so
thankful for their partnership and the many others who have
supported us with food donations. Some of our recent donors
include La Colombe, Scission Espresso and Frito Lay.
 
There are many ways to support Nemours. For more information
about our ongoing needs, please visit our COVID-19 website.
 
Learn More

Min Santandrea, founder of SantM
wants to help Nemours by
donating 5,000 washable, water-
resistant masks, but they need
your help. 
 
Everyone that donates 10 masks
for $50 will receive a $25 SantM
Gift Certificate (no expiration date
and transferable) as a BIG thank
you. 
 
The mission of SantM is to provide
functional luxury shoes - giving
modern women a newfound sense
of freedom and ease in their day-
to-day lives. 
 
Learn More
 

I am so happy I am able to
help - I was a Nemours
patient of Dr. Carlos Rose
in the Rheumatology
Department there for
eight years and the
Orthopedics Department
via the incidental breaks
that I accumulated as a
kid, so I know firsthand
how wonderful the entire
staff is! Thank you for all
of your hard work!
 
Rebecca Kolpak, Donor
Posh Peacock Designs

A Special 
Donor 
Note

https://www.nemours.org/about/coronavirus-donations.html?utm_source=ConstantContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=DV+Fund+June+Newsletter
https://santm.co/products/donate-10-masks-to-nemours-childrens-hospital?utm_source=ConstantContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=DV+Fund+June+Newsletter


YOUNG HEROES CAR PARADE  

Jump in your car and head to Nemours on September 26 to join our parade
around the campus.  Take a moment to honk your horns for the little ones
in the hospital and smile to all the superheroes that will be lining the route. 
The event might have a different look and feel than last year, but the result
will be the same.  We will join together to raise funds for research and
patient services at the Nemours Center for Cancer and Blood Disorders.
 
Learn More
 

DR. FIELDS SHARES INSPIRING 
STORY TO HELP KIDS  

It is what we do when confronted with bad news that defines who we are and
what we will be from that moment forward. In 2007, Dr. Fields was diagnosed
with leukemia and was told to give up his passion of running. Since 2009, he
has completed more than 100 marathons. Dr. Fields' story is an example of
why a diagnosis is not the end of life, it is only the beginning. To read more
about his journey, order his book, The Long Road Back to Boston. Dr. Fields has
generously chosen to donate all the royalties from this book, from June
through August, to support the Nemours Center for Cancer and Blood
Disorders (NCCBD).
 
Learn More

SUBARU SHARE THE LOVE

When you share the love, you change lives. Stop by Concordville Subaru and
purchase or lease a new Subaru over select holiday weekends throughout the year
and declare Nemours as your charity to have Subaru donate $250 to the Nemours
Center for Cancer and Blood Disorders. Have you already bought or leased a new
Subaru during the Share the Love Event? You can still designate your donation to
Nemours by clicking HERE.
 
Learn More

UPCOMING EVENTS

HELP PAT'S MAKE AN IMPACT

Pat's Pizza wants to help Nemours by supporting the Community Response Fund
which helps address needs that our patients, families, and associates are facing
during this time. For the month of June, Pat's will donate $1 for every large pizza
order. Pat's has a goal of $1,500, so please help by placing your order today!
 
Learn More

June-August

Month of June

Stop by Concordville Subaru

September 26

https://secure.qgiv.com/event/d2yh5/?utm_source=ConstantContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=DV+Fund+June+Newsletter
https://store.bookbaby.com/bookshop/book/index.aspx?bookURL=The-Long-Road-Back-to-Boston-Running-Marathons-With-Leukemia&utm_source=ConstantContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=DV+Fund+June+Newsletter
http://www.subaru.com/share-the-love.html
https://www.concordvillesubaru.com/?utm_source=ConstantContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=DV+Fund+June+Newsletter
https://f007366cb9dc9c1c8a8f-4c449648207291ade1803a7559c7968b.ssl.cf2.rackcdn.com/nemours_pat_s_flyer_jpg-1590780816?utm_source=ConstantContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=DV+Fund+June+Newsletter


When the world shut down, our health care heroes stepped up. They have trained for moments like these,
and Nemours is proud to continue providing exceptional care in these challenging times. But we can’t do it
without you. 
 
We are stronger together. As a children’s health system, everything we do is driven by empathy and
integrity, not cost. Right now, we face new challenges to keep our associates and families safe and healthy,
like investing in COVID-19 safety precautions and preparing our hospitals to care for more patients. 
 
Ensuring this quality of care and safety comes at a significant price. We have set up the Community
Response Fund to help address these needs. Your support is vital. Please make a gift today.
 
Your generosity offers hope to our children, and also to the amazing caregivers working tirelessly to look
after them. 
 
We are grateful that Nemours doesn’t have to stand alone in this crisis. Thank you for answering the call
and staying by our side when we need you the most.
 
Learn More
 

HELP OUR HEROES

https://secure.qgiv.com/event/931769/page/covid-19giving
https://secure.qgiv.com/event/931769/page/covid-19giving?utm_source=ConstantContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=DV+Fund+June+Newsletter

